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Dear council ,
I am one of the resident living in lidcombe,

Recently heard the news about building a organic rubbish transfer station in 109 A church st lidcombe. As a resident
in lidcombe, i highly against to build the rubbish station as sustainability requirement .

The globle warming already impacts human and natural life surrounding, we as human can not afford hugh rubbish
station to be built in our local area to contaminate our environment , including making noises by transferring
rubbish which also can cause traffic hazards. It also can impact huam health , even may bring disaster to next
generation.

Please consider twice for local residents and not to build a rubbish station in local residential area.

Would much appreciate your consideration in long term.

Best regards
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